

To Whom It May Concern:

January 7, 2013

The Talkeetna Community Council supports the mission of Northern Susitna Institute and their efforts to provide a campus for hands-on learning and community-based education in Talkeetna. The property they seek to purchase is ideally located for this purpose. Not only will our community benefit by having expanded access to educational programs, but their facility will provide additional space for community meetings, rehearsals, workshops, classrooms, and conferences.

Sincerely,

Mary Farence Secretary, TCC, The

> lalkeetna Community Council, 1110 20. Box 608, Talkeetna 4K 99676